Hakoda, Riley K

From: Doug Bonney <weldman47@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 11:36 AM

To: DBEDT LUC

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Deny FEA and Require an EIS, please?

Aloha Land Use Commission Members,

Stop the giant 4g,5g drone project on Lanai! Before any more work is done on this
project we need an Environmental Impact Statement! The very last thing we need is a
giant drone flying over the islands spreading the 5g microwaves!



